
Additional Information 

Children will have Music with Mrs Callaghan on a Tuesday and French with Mr Drysdale on a 

Wednesday.  

Home Learning & Dates for Diaries 

 

29.04.19  LOLs issued 

16.05.19  LOLs returned 

13.05-24.05.19 Health Fortnight 

24.05.19  Sports Day  

27.05.19  LOLs issued 

13.06.19  LOLs returned 

 

Please see reading records for set reading.  

 

Health & Wellbeing  

Our PE days for this term are Tuesday and 

Thursday. Please ensure that children have 

their gym kit on these days. This term we 

will have a focus on Athletics and team 

sports. We hope to make the most of any 

good weather by using the outdoors for P.E 

so please ensure that children have 

suncream on when the weather is sunny. 

 

We will be continuing our work looking at 

different methods to keep ourselves safe 

and taking part in regular Circle Times.   

 

I look forward to continuing to work with your children. Pupil reports will be coming home 

during May – please take a moment to complete the return slip.  If you have any queries, 

please get in touch.  Thank you for your ongoing support.  

Ruth Hollins  
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Welcome back to school for the final term of Primary 3.  It’s hard to believe that we’re 

already into Spring!  Primary 3 are settling back into their routines and looking forward to 

the events between now and the Summer holidays.  This term Miss Hollins will be teaching 

in P3 all week. 

Literacy 

As well as continuing with our reading books, we 

will be developing our skills in finding and using 

information in non-fiction texts.  

 

We will also be developing our skills in 

understanding and analysing different texts. 

 

In Writing we will be revising instructions, 

completing work on reports and writing some 

poetry and imaginative pieces. 

 

Interdisciplinary Learning 

We will start the term by completing our work on our Vikings topic.  Following this, we will 

be developing our knowledge of Hinduism.  This term we are having a focus on healthy 

eating, and linking this into our whole school Health Fortnight.  

 

Numeracy and Maths 

We are continuing to develop our 

work on times tables and number 

bonds as well as looking at different 

methods for addition and subtraction.  

We will also be revising fractions. 

 

In Maths we will continue our learning 

about Money before we move on to 

look at Time, Measure, Angles and 

Symmetry. 

 

Cornbank Primary School  

where everyone works together to inspire learners 

 to be their best now and in the future 


